February 12, 1973

Mr, Don Crabtree
Idaho State Museum
pPocatello, Idaho

Dear Mr, Crabtree:

During the past few summers you have run a field
school emphasizing lithics, I worked with Bob
Whallon this fall on the Mesolithic flint industry
in Holland, and I became very interested in lithiecs,
I was wondering if you will be having another field
school this swmer, and if so, what the criteria
are for participation,

I am currently working on my masterts desree at the
University of Arizona with hopes of continuing in
the doctoral program. I have had three seasons of
field experience, one of them at Grasshopper, the
graduate field school for the University of Arizona.

Pleasce send me any information you have about your
field school., I thank you for your time,

Sincerely,
7%@'(/(({ O . ,_/‘I\JL‘QW‘L['VV\
Patricia A, Gilman

1030 E., Helen
Tucson, Arizona 85719

Oi*s g 7

e e A B

o




